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I wish to write my concerns regarding the Greyhound Industry. 
Firstly, I am happy to see such an inquiry. My initial concerns began when my mum adopted a 
greyhound, Ox, from GAP Vic. GAP provided wonderful support and information. Looking into the 
industry, I was shocked to realise how many Greyhounds are mistreated and killed. The doping of 
dogs is deplorable.  
My ultimate wish would be the end of Greyhound Racing. But knowing this is a far reach, I would like 
to see the following looked into during the enquiry: 
- allegations of doping 
- restrictions on breeding 
-prosecution for found cruelty 
 
Ox is the most wonderful pet, and he was the lucky one to be adopted. If only all greyhound could 
have that chance. 


